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The website continues to be the place to go to find information about the society, its publications and activities. During this year the webmaster changed the “theme” of the Friends website page and is pleased with the result. It is cleaner look with a sidebar that gives access to useful information including a feed from the FDNW Facebook page. There is also an improved search facility.
Mary Skarott updated the information relating to the research grant winners and this has been loaded to the site. We are still in need of photographs of a couple of the recipients so if anyone has pictures of we would welcome them.
Regular updates relating to the display case were also received from the Research Librarian., and pages relating to events and activities have been updated when information is shared. Thanks to all those who have supplied material for the site.

Jeff Hunt
Webmaster



